
19 Jun 2020 

Cynthia Sloychuk 
Cold Lake Library Board Director 

Dear Mrs. Sloychuk, 

Please accept my resignation from the Cold Lake Library Board as of 30 June 2020. I am 
posted out from Cold Lake and will no longer be able fulfill my board duties. 

I have greatly enjoyed the last 4 years working on the Library Board and have learnt 
many valuable skills in that time. I wish the Library board all the best and hopefully our paths 
will cross again in the future. 

Sincerely 

~) 
Daryl Gilroy 


